
 

 

 

 
DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 

 
 
 

Gold Park Homes 
3300 HWY 7, Suite 400, 
Concord, Ontario 
L4K4M3 

 
Notice for Sidewalk Installation  

Plan 65M4733; City of Vaughan 

 

                Dear Homeowners: 
 
 

Gold Park Homes has been notified that sidewalk installation for Purple Creek Road will start on Sept 
27, 2024 (weather permitting) and for Arbordale Drive, Silver Creek Drive, Wyncrest Road, Terravista 
Crescent, Nick Deluca Court will be taking place starting Sept 30, 2024 (weather permitting). 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 When parking on side/adjacent streets please be aware of the following: 

 
• Vehicles are not allowed to park within nine (9) meters of an intersection. 
• Vehicles are not allowed to park within three (3) meters of a fire hydrant. 
• Parked vehicles cannot interfere with or block driveways or traffic; and 
• Vehicles to be parked within 150 mm (6 inches) of the curb with wheels turned in towards the curb. 

 
 
 
 

 
 We thank you for your understanding and we appreciate your cooperation for the duration of this project. 
 
 
 
 Yours very Truly, 
 
 Vendor: Goldpark (Pine valley) Inc. 

Should you require use of your vehicles during sidewalk installation, ensure they are 
relocated to the above-mentioned streets prior to 7:00 am on sept 27 for Purple creek 
road and on the week of Sept 30 2024 (weather permitting) for the rest of above 
mentioned streets. Vehicles maybe returned to driveways a minimum of 7 days 
following concrete pouring and after the builder has completed the restoration to your 
driveway. Please make sure not to park Infront of your house while pouring concrete 
because space is required for the works. 


